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From: Planning
Subject: 2525 Ann Arbor Saline Road proposed development

-----Original Message----- 
From: Joanne Stubbs <joannemstubbs@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 12:48 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2525 Ann Arbor Saline Road proposed development 

PLEASE do not rezone this land. 
It is the wrong fit to put temporary up and coming apartment seekers with  permanent family residences. 
That is available in the Uptown apartments on Ann Arbor Saline Road. They did a nice job with those apartments, and not 
interrupted long-term family residences plus a much better job than this proposed development. 
The congestion, huge increase in traffic problems, sewer issues this project will create destroys quality of life the seniors 
and families enjoy living in this area. Consider the people that have been living in the area for years. The people this 
project attracts are short term, that will come and go. 
Part of the charm of Ann Arbor is the family neighborhoods not apartment high-rises that seem to be appearing all over 
Ann Arbor. 
Again, please do not rezone this land. 
Thank you for listening. 
Joanne Stubbs 
506 Galen Circle 

Sent from my iPhone 


